
 

 

 
 
January 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of  
 
Royal Institution Engineering Masterclasses at the University of Warwick for Year 9 
Students 
 
Local schools have been invited to nominate two Year 9 pupils (of different gender) to 
attend Saturday morning Royal Institution Engineering Masterclasses in WMG, at the 
University of Warwick in the spring term.  This Series aims to open the eyes of young people 
to the excitement, beauty and value of engineering, and in turn, inspire the next generation 
of scientists, mathematicians and engineers.  The Series is delivered by staff and students 
from WMG. Each masterclass focuses on an aspect of modern engineering and is presented 
by an engineer actively involved in research or working in industry. The classes take the 
form of interactive workshop sessions. The dates for the RI Masterclasses 2020 Series are 
as follows: 
 
Saturday mornings: February 1st, 8th, 15th, 29th and March 7th, 14th 
 
Please find attached a copy of the letter from the University of Warwick and an application 
form.  If your son/daughter is interested in putting their names forward for nomination please 
complete the attached application form and return it to me at school, with signed consent for 
students to attend. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Miss Mackey 
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